
SRTA received two (2) questions before the deadline for submission of written inquiries.  They are as 
follows 

1.  During the walk-through on May 14, it was discussed by SRTA staff that one of the potential 
options discussed internally was to combine both the New Bedford and Fall River facilities into 
one central maintenance facility.  Does SRTA envision a facility assessment of both of the SRTA 
maintenance facilities, or just the Fall River (Brayton Avenue) facility as part of this study? 

SRTA is looking for an assessment of the current Fall River Facility.  If it is determined that the 
facility cannot be modified and that an alternative location in Fall River is not viable, then the 
option of going outside of Fall River would be considered.  If a facility outside of Fall River is to 
be considered, then the option of a combined maintenance facility would be considered.  At 
that point, a review of operations in New Bedford would need to be considered in the context of 
combining the operations. 

2.  Please provide any plans of the site(s) and/or building(s) 
 
At this time SRTA does not have any current site / building plans.  SRTA will continue to work on 
obtaining plans and will notify all interested parties if any are located. 

 


